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Week 1  - Friday 7th September 2018 

Sandford Hill Primary  

Newsletter 

Dates for your Diary 
Wednesday 12th September 

Year 6 visit to Middleport Pottery 

(Weeping Poppy Window)  

Monday 17th September 

Y3/1 to Wildwood Stone Age 

Tuesday 18th September 

Y3/2 to Wildwood Stone Age 

Thursday 20th September 

Parental Transition - 9:10 - 10:10 a.m. 

for Y1 to Y6 classes 

Friday 21st September 

ECO Day 

Wednesday 26th September 

Y5 Greek workshop, Hanley Museum 

Thursday 27th September 

Y6 Parents visit to St. Thomas More 

Friday 28th September 

Y4 to DEWA, Chester 

Swimming starts for Y3 and Y5 

Monday 1st - Friday 5th October 

Y6 to Stanley Head 

Wednesday 3rd October 

‘Friends of Sandford Hill’ PTFA 

Meeting - 9:00 a.m. 

Thursday 11th October 

Individual and Family Photos 

Governor’s Finance Meeting 6 p.m. 

Wednesday 24th October 

Parent’s Evening 1 

Thursday 25th October 

Parent’s Evening 2 

Monday 29th Nov to Friday 2nd Nov 

HALF TERM 

Monday 19th November 

School closed to pupils - Staff Training 

Friday 21st  December 

Last Day of Term 

Remember, Remember 

 Have you moved house or changed your mobile number over the 
school holiday?  Or maybe one of your contacts for your child has 
changed.  If so, please do make sure you come and let the school 
office know. 

 Please be reminded that school dinners are now £2.30 per day or 
£11.50 for a full week.  Payment should be made via ParentMail before school 
starts on the Monday morning. 

 On the day your child has P.E. would you please ensure that you child 
removes all jewellery that they are unable to remove themselves, e.g. stud 
earrings.  Thank you. 

W elcome back to all our wonderful Sandford Hill 
Primary children and families, or welcome for 
the first time to those joining us for their first 

week.  We hope you have all had a fantastic summer - the 
hottest since records began! 
It was so lovely to see all our children looking so smart in their school uniform, 
hopefully all clearly named!  The teachers are all keen to get to know the children 
in their new classes and we do hope the children are as enthusiastic as Y1/1 look 
below, about all the exciting activities and plenty of hard work that they will 

experience during the year ahead.  Teachers 
will being going through all the new class 
procedures; reminding of the school and class 
rules; and making sure all the children settle 
in quickly to the new school year. 

Below are a few messages for parents/carers  
too, so please have a look.   

School Attendance Target - 96.5% 
This week is 97.1%  - ABOVE - Well done ALL 

F2/1 88.8% Y3/2 100% 

F2/2 98.3% Y4/1 96.7% 

Y1/1 99.1% Y4/2 98.8% 

Y1/2 98.4% Y5/1 98.4% 

Y2/1 93.5% Y5/2 97.1% 

Y2/2 98.3% Y6/1 98.2% 

Y3/1 97.6% Y6/2 99.2% 

Congratulations 

 Well done to Skyla-Beau R who 
passed her Stanley 7 Swimming 
Award in the holidays.  

 Well done to Isabelle Y on achieving her 
200 metre swimming award 

 Well done to Isabella J for passing her 
Angel Fish 3 swimming award. 

New look newsletter! 
We hope you like the new revamped look.  Please check the diary dates each 
week for any new additions.  This is a shorter edition this week, as it is too early 
for much news, but next week’s will include what’s been going on in school, the Award 
winners, the top Social media post and ….. what else might you want to see? Let us know. 

Don’t forget to follow us... 
School Blog - sandfordhill.schoolblogs.org 

Facebook  - @sandfordhillprimary   
Twitter - @sandford_hill 

And there is loads of information on our 
school website - www.sandfordhill.org.uk  

http://sandfordhill.schoolblogs.org/
http://www.sandfordhill.org.uk


 

 

 


